
Please RSVP if you would like to join us as we 

acknowledge our history and look toward our future. 

Our celebration will be Wednesday, February 21, 2024. 

We will begin with our interactive digital museum at 

11:00 a.m. with a program to follow.   

Please call  (330) 675-6980 ext. 5127 no later than end of 

day Friday, February , 16 2024.   

We hope to see you here!! 


